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Comments: I disagree with the proposed dam especially with the evaporation which would cause water loss. We

do not have enough water to help these dry city developments. Have you looked at the stream levels right now. It

is not even July and they are very low. You can not take water that is not there. Plus all of this in a wilderness

area will be very destructive. Please reconsider stopping this project. It would destroy what we all hold dear, even

those people in Arvada and Colorado Springs. Those municipalities need to start using their water more wisely

instead of trying to steal it from areas that will not have enough water to sustain what is there already. Thank you

for your time.


